
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting June 13, 2016

Members Present were: 

Officers: Rich Kennedy, Matthew Stevens, Bill Johnson, Patrick O’Neal

Board members:  Stephanie Hildreth, David Zdanowicz, Ernie Hanes, Al Sheppard, Mike
Oliver

Members absent: Jeff Schuck, Jim Stewart, Kevin Rought, and Bob Siegel

 Matthew announced that the Florida State Parks On The Air has been advertised 
in almost all social media sites.  After some discussion, it was decided that this 
activity would be posted on the website under events. 

 Bill reviewed a concern with the BB&T credit card. (This issue has since been 
resolved.)  

 Patrick presented the treasure’s report. It was approved as read. 
 Patrick will order new checks.
 Patrick will take care of food for field day. 
 Al mentioned that his flagpole antenna took an indirect hit, and as a result several 

electronic devices in his house were damaged.
 Al ordered the books for field day prizes. He will give them to Bill, who will 

bring them to field day. Bill will pick up four Wireman books from Ernie for use 
as additional prizes.

 Bill asked about the club’s donation to the Wounded Warriors Walk. The check 
will be written this month.  

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary




